
Submitter: Kellie Boyd 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

I write today in strong opposition to HB 2025, a sweeping transportation funding 

package that, imposes unfair burdens on working Oregonians and small businesses, 

lacks sufficient accountability measures, and risks deepening economic inequities 

across our state.This bill will be detrimental to all Oregonians.  


